

FELLOWSHIP TRACT LEAGUE

www.fellowshiptractleague.org | PO Box 164 | Lebanon, OH 45036 | 513.494.1075 | mail@fellowshiptractleague.org

A MINISTRY OF FELLOWSHIP BAPTIST CHURCH

April 16, 2025

Ուիքիարնիաինիդիկարհիրիաններիցին

BILL CLARK
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
7301 W 74TH ST
BRIDGEVIEW IL 60455-1103

Client ID# NT322
Thank you for your gifts received

Dear Friend of Fellowship Tract League,

"I am the living bread which came down from heaven: if any man eat of this bread, he shall live for ever: and the bread that I will give is my flesh, which I will give for the life of the world." John 6:51

With the Bread of Life Camp Meeting quickly approaching, we know there is much work to be done in preparation for this meeting. We are grateful the container for this meeting has been printed and prepared for shipping. This container is shipping to the Philippines and will contain 10.25 million Gospel tracts along with Children's Gospel Coloring Books. We are continuing to do some "Spring cleaning" around the building. Also, our new plate maker is scheduled to be installed in April and we are excited to see how this will help with quality and production. Amidst all of this, it remains a blessing to see millions of Gospel tracts shipped that inform the lost that Jesus gave His life for the world. We certainly covet your prayers as we finish preparations for the Bread of Life Camp Meeting.

May God richly bless all as we celebrate the wonderful love displayed by Jesus through his death, burial and resurrection!

Thank you for partnering with us,

Jon Brown, Director Fellowship Tract League

***IMPORTANT NOTICE: To insure the deductibility of your contributions, please do not file your yearly income tax return until you have received a written acknowledgement of your contributions from Fellowship Tract League. You may lose a deduction for some contributions if you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgement of your contributions from FTL.